
Google Image imagery for proposed slurry store at Glanville Farm.  

View looking East from Glanville Road. 

 

  

Proposed lagoon will be 

in the second field from 

the road- there is an 

existing hedge which will 

act as a visual screen 



Existing mature hedge which will act as a visual screen between the road and the proposal. 

 

 

 

  



View looking north east – existing hedgerows will screen the proposal from Glanville Road. 
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